Miller, Nick

From: Miller, Nick

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:52 AM

To: ‘Cliftord'

Ce: Kelly, Patrick; 'Bryce Farris', 'Bob Schwenkfelder'; 'Royce Schwenkfelder'; Neely, Rachel
Subject: RE: Meeting notes from 072016 RE WD6G7A

Thanks for the input. I'll put your comments in the file as well.

From: Clifford [mailto:ccrossley@ctoweb. net]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:25 PM

To: Miller, Nick

Subject: Re: Meeting notes from 072016 RE WD67A

In reviewing the minutes of our meeting of July 21 with the Schwenkfelders and their Lawyer, | feel my
comments should be added to the minutes.

» two cipolletti weirs have been pulled out and reset

» one cipolletti has been leveled

» the two pivots that are located above the weir will not be used this season,and the weir will be
relocated next

* two portable pumps have had measuring devices installed

Thanks
Clifford

From: Miller, Nick
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 1:28 PM
To: Kelly, Patrick ; Bryce Farris ; mailto:jrs@CommercialTire.com ; rschwenk@cteweb.net ; ccrossley@cteweb.net

Cc: Neely, Rachel
Subject: Meeting notes from 072016 RE WD67A

Hello,

Here is the document we discussed during our meeting on Tuesday. Let me know if you have any questions.
Rachel: Please file a copy of this email and memao in the 67A file for 2016 so it will be available on our website.
Thanks,

Nick.



